
Holy Family Parish, Fernie  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
December 4th, 2022 

2nd Sunday of Advent   
 
Mass Services for Christmas & New Year 
 
Christmas Eve (Saturday, 
December 24th) 

 
5:00 PM Fernie 
8:00 PM Elkford 
10:00 PM Sparwood 

Christmas Day (Sunday, 
December 25th) 

 
9: 00 AM Sparwood 
11:00 AM Fernie 
 

New Year’s Eve (Saturday) 
5:00 PM Fernie 
 
New Year’s Day (Sunday) 
9:00 AM Sparwood 
4:00 PM Sparwood

 

 

 

CWL Hosting Christmas get Together 

 

All the ladies from the Parish are invited 

 

When: Tuesday, December 13th 

Time: 6:00PM 

Where: Fernie Family Centre 

521 – 4 Avenue 

 

 

 

Thank You 

Holy Family Parish thank Lori Smutny from Cranbrook for donating the light fixtures 

for the altar. 

Thank You  

HFP thank TMM Projects from Sparwood for donating the empty bottles to Fernie 

Family Garden  

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


 

 

 

Fernie Christmas Choir 

 

 

 

Fernie Christmas Choir 

When: Friday, December 16th 

Time: 6:45 PM 

Location: Holy Family Church 

501 – 4th Avenue 

Tickets available at the door.  

 

 

Taking order until the first week of December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Catechism Program  
 
Holy Family has an enthusiastic group of participants 
attending this year in the 
catechism program.  
We are thankful for the support 
of parents and caregivers. 
Please do not hesitate to visit us 
while the program is happening every Thursday from 
3:30 PM to 4:30PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Mailing List (Contact Information) 
and Updating  

 

Dear friends of Holy Family 
Parish  

Please 
contact the Parish 
office via email or 
by telephone if you 
would like to update 
your  contact 
information. 

Send an email with 
your full name and 
email address at info@holyfamilyfernie.ca  

Please keep it in mind that subcribers can 
unsubscribe at any time. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 6:00pm to 6:30 pm

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 3rd, 2022 

 

Liturgical Readers 

Adele Minto  

  
 

Sacristan 

 

Bob Sumka,  

 

Church Cleaners 

November 28 to December 12 

Gary S. and K. Smith  
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2022 Year to Date Budget 
 
Thank you everyone for supporting our Parish in 2022. HFP is within 15% of our budget 
($10,000). We look forward to your support so we can reach our 2022 budget and cover 
our higher operating costs of heat, insurance, and services. 
 
Please support by dropping off envelopes at Mass, sending interac e transfers or 
dropping off your donations to the Parish Office. 

 
Fernie Family Garden  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family Parish. Interac e-transfer 
Donations 

 
 

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer 
donation. 

Please send them to: 
  

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org  
  

Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be 

directed in the message box of the e-transfer. For 

example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, 

Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered 

Collections, or if is to be split between two or more of 

these. Donations will be automatically deposited 

directly in the Holy Family Parish bank account when 

the transfer is made. 

 

Office Space Available 
Please contact the Parish office at (250) 423-6127 

 
 

 

 

Commercial Kitchen in the Parish Hall 
 

If you are interested or know someone interested in renting our 
Parish Commercial Kitchen. 

Please contact the Parish office for more information  

Parish office: (250) 423-6127 
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